
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am a retired Vietnam veteran living in Beaverton (Cooper Mountain). 
 
Please, please, please vote “Yes” on SB 639! It makes no logical sense, nor ethical sense, to treat 
marijuana so differently from alcohol. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Jeff Drake 
18051 SW Ingrid Ter 
Beaverton, OR 97007 
 


